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Edwin F. Lowry, Director
1001 "I" Street, 25th Floor

P.O. Box 806
Sacramento, California 95812-0806 Gray Davis

Governor

Winston H. Hickox
Agency Secretary
California Environmental

Protection Agency

October 22,2001

Ms. Jane Crowell
U.S. Department of J stice
UN/COR
Federal Prison Indus ries, Inc.
400 First Street
Washington D.C. 20 34

CONFIRMATION OFIRECEIPT OF NOTIFICATION

Dear Ms. Crowell

The Department of T xic Substances Control (DTSC) has received your notifications of
CRT material handlin and CRT recycling for your facility in Atwater, California. Thank
you for submitting yo r notification. Please contact me, if you have any question or
need clarifications at 916) 327-4499 or send any correspondence to F'.O. Box 806,
Sacramento, Californi 95812-0806.

Sincerely,

cU~ 5/£t..~-~ Charles Corcoran

Hazardous Substanc s Scientist
Waste Identification a d Recycling Section

The energy challenge facing Ca~ifornia is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption. For
a list of simple ways tou can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our Web-site at www.dtsc.ca.gov.
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